
 

 

CORPORAL PUNISHMENT  FILE:  JGA 

 

 

The Board of Education prohibits corporal punishment, believing other consequences are more 

appropriate and effective for teaching self control.  No employee, student teacher or volunteer 

may use corporal punishment with any student.  The use of reasonable force as permitted by law, 

including force necessary to protect oneself or others, is not considered corporal punishment. 
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